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Dates for your 
diary: 
 
 
19th July 
Last day of term 
 
 
3rd September 
Start of Autumn 
Term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Citizens Award 
Congratulations to these pupils for receiving our 

summer term citizens award. Pupils are chosen 

due to their outstanding behaviour and how 

well they uphold our school values.  

FS2- Anvisha Abhijith 

Y1-Adhrit Verma 

Y2-Ibrahim Abdulahi 

Y3-Oscar Dean  

Y4-Salma Awadh 

Y5-Rahima Ali 

Y6-Sarmad Talpur  

 

Y6 Football 

 

The boys played really well at Anns Grove and 

won 3-1! They looked amazing in their new kit.  

 

Cultural Fair 
A big thank you to all the parents 

who ran stalls at the Cultural Fair. It 

was a fabulous event last Friday and 

we hope to make it even bigger next 

year. We raised £500 for our school 

fund which will go towards future 

school trips. I would also like to 

thank Miss Hocking for organising 

such a wonderful event.  

 
 

Thank you 
I would like to thank you all for your 
amazing support this year. We have 
had more parents than ever before 
attending various events and 
workshops which has been fantastic. 
Thank you also to staff for all the 
amazing work they do. And finally 
thank you to our wonderful children 
who continue to be amazing and 
make me so proud to be the head of 
such a fantastic school! 
 
Have a wonderful summer. 
Stay Safe. 
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
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